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Beauty and spirituality adorn a person
On September 14, a meeting with first-year students took place in the conference hall of the institute. The
meeting was led by dots. R. Djumaniyazov. The event was attended by students of the faculties of energy
supply  of  agriculture  and  water  management,  hydro-technical  construction,  mechanization  of
hydromeliorative works, hydromelioration, land management, an employee of the Department of Justice M.
Ulugbek district A. Berdiev, the head of the department of humanities, professor Shokhistakhon Uljaeva
and  chairmen  of  women’s  committees  of  faculties.  Professors  Sh.  Uljaeva  and  G.  Khudayberdieva
congratulated 1st year students with the new academic year. They talked about the internal discipline of
the institute, the ethics and culture of clothing, as well as their behavior in the classroom. The event was
lively and interesting. Many questions were asked and answers were received.


